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Dear Parents/Carers,  

BUBBLE SPORTS DAYS 

We can’t quite believe that it is already the time of the year for our annual Sports Day fun!   

 

Even though this year, due to the current COVID-19 restrictions, you will unfortunately not be able 

to join us to cheer your children on, we are sure you will be pleased to hear that our sports days will 

go ahead with their usual Bourne Abbey flair.  We will be taking lots of photos and videos to share 

with you on our school website. 

 

Safely within their class bubbles, children will take part in a sporting spectacular!  There will be a 

number of different retro-style events for the children to take part in; egg and spoon, dressing up 

and skipping will all make an appearance with the children all able to take part and have fun.  

Additionally there will be competitive sprint races for those Body Smart children to showcase their 

talent! 

 

Our Bronze Young Ambassadors, working as Agents of Change, are looking forward to taking a leading 

role in helping to prepare for the days events.  

 

We hope you will be as thrilled as us that this event will still take place with as much gusto, 

enthusiasm and excitement as usual and you will support us by ensuring your child is prepared for the 

day with their full school PE kit, water bottle, sun hat and sun cream.  

 

Sports Days will take place on: 

 

Years 3 and 4  Thursday 20th May 

Years 1 and 2  Monday 24th May 

Reception  Tuesday 25th May 

Years 5 and 6  Wednesday 26th May 

 

We can’t wait for a day of fun, fitness and competition!  Look out for photos and write ups of the day 

on the school website.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S Buttress 

Head of School 


